
Beechwood C E Primary School 
Welcome Meetings 



Meet the staff

Mrs Sarah Hill - Class Teacher 

Mrs Yasmin Akhtar – Teaching Assistant 



Class Specific Information 
Phonics screening test
Through the year children will have daily Phonics lessons which helps them to read and write. 

Every child across the country in Year 1 will take a statutory phonics screening test, where children read 

real words and nonsense words. There are 40 words for children to read and they will use their phonics 

skills which they have learnt throughout the year. For many years the pass mark has been 32. 

Due to Covid these statutory tests have been cancelled for 2 years running however it has been 

confirmed these tests will go ahead next June. 

To help your child prepare for the statutory tests, reading at home is encouraged daily to give children 

the best chance. 



Communication www.beechwood.school

C urriculum queries  Updates  
Medicines

C omplaints/concerns  
feedback 

Email clas s  teacher Email or call school Email or call school to 
speak to a senior leader

y1@beechwood.drbignitemat.org info@beechwood.drbignitemat.org
01384470127

info@beechwood.drbignitemat.org
01384470127

http://www.beechwood.school/


New and improved ways to pay for meals and 
visits-Parent Pay 

New and improved ways to see your child’s 
attendance and update your contact details-
Scholar Pack 

More information is coming from the office soon



Physical Education

PE kit is required on Friday. Your child will come to

school wearing their PE kit. 

• Black pumps / trainers (laces to be 
tied by themselves 

• White t-shirt 
• Black shorts/leggings/joggers
• No jewellery 



Reading 
All children will have:

• a staged reading book

• a reading for pleasure book which they can choose to change at 

any point.  

• a Reading Record                                 A book bag will need to be in school each day 

Reading books are selected based on their fluency skills 

We aim that each child will share a reading experience every day at home and at 

school

We ask that their reading record is signed:

- at least twice a week, by  an adult at home 

- once a week, by an adult in school



Home Learning  

Based on parent feedback from the survey in July 2021, here is the outline:

Topic projects - one sheet per half term due by Monday 18th October 

Spellings – more information in a letter 20th September

Year 1 and Reception – weekly tasks in a learning log for Maths and 

Writing. For example, practicing number formation or forming letters.  



Curriculum Information

Developing children’s knowledge of the world so they have high 

aspirations and are prepared to be courageous citizens who 

understand the important role they play in it.

• Rights Respecting Schools Award 

• Eco Schools Award 

Parents/Carers evening 14th October 2021 



Learning about Learning  



Future Plans 

*Parent and Community Forum

Monday 18th October 1:30pm online or 1:45pm in the hall

*Food Roadshow with the new menu- Friday 27th September 2021

*Reading Workshops Autumn Term 

*After School Clubs to begin after half term 

*Educational Visits paused- review at the end of Autumn 



THANK YOU


